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Huonville Car Park Works 

Huonville CBD will be a hive of activity in the New Year with work planned to commence on the Huonville Main 
Street and Sale Street Public Car Parks.  

The alterations and expansion to the Main Street Car Park located at 23-25 Main Street, Huonville has started 
and will continue into the new year.  The existing car park will be expanded with an additional 47 spaces to 
cater for cars, bicycles, caravans, motorcycles and a loading bay. An electrical vehicle charging parking bay 
will also be made.  

Huon Valley Mayor Bec Enders said “the expansion of the existing Car Park will improve car parking access for 
pedestrians and vehicles”.  

“Most importantly, the expansion will enhance pedestrian safety with dedicated paths of travel onto the Main 
Street,” Cr Enders said.  

The Sale Street Car Park located behind the Council Chambers will undergo a facelift with the resurfacing of 
the car park, installation of additional accessible car parking places and a parent parking car park.  

Huon Valley Mayor Bec Enders said “the resealing of the Car Park is welcomed to ensure the longevity of the 
well used car park”.  

The entrance will undergo a makeover with the installation of a new garden bed as well as bench seating 
outside the Community Health Centre.  

 “The car park is used by visitors to the area including patients and customers of the Community Health Centre, 
the Library and Council.  The work planned will make the car park safer and more accessible, which is 
especially important for people using the car park, Cr Enders said.  

During the works, the existing entrance will be closed with the current exit changed to a two way entrance.  
Temporary accessible parking will be available outside the Community Health Centre.  

The work is planned to take 1 week. During this time we ask users to utilise the Skinners Drive Car Park.  

A copy of the car park plans are available from the Huon Valley Council offices and from the Council’s website, 
www.huonvalley.tas.gov.au 
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